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August 21, 2020 

      

RDN Recreation Programs and Facilities Continues Restart 
 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is pleased to announce that fall community recreation programs 
open August 31, 2020 for registration at 8:00 a.m. To learn more about the upcoming programs or register 
visit rdn.bc.ca/recreation or call 250-248-3252. The fall programs have been adjusted to meet Provincial 
COVID-19 guidelines with the same RDN priority to offer active, fun and safe programs for the community. 
 
There are a variety of fall programs from pickleball, swimming, fitness, pro-d camps and more available 
for all ages and interests. RDN Recreation will be adding to the program line up each month. “Our 
Recreation team is now able to provide both in person and virtual programs for our residents” said RDN 
Chair Ian Thorpe. “We hope you and your loved ones continue to stay healthy, active and connected.” 
 
Oceanside Place has restarted with both ice and dry floor bookings available. To come and play at 
Oceanside Place, all groups and participants must be pre-registered, as drop-ins are not allowed. To find 
out more on the Oceanside Place Restart Plan visit rdn.bc.ca/recreation.  
 
Ravensong Aquatic Centre is working towards restarting in late September and swim programs will be 
available for registration on August 31.  
 
To find out the most up to date RDN Recreation restart plans, FAQ’s, program registration and REC 
Connect our growing virtual resource visit rdn.bc.ca/recreation. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 Lisa Moilanen   

 Engagement Coordinator 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6554 

 lmoilanen@rdn.bc.ca 
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